
The Gila River  Tribal Recreation will be hosting  the  
upcoming baseball leagues starting in  

mid-May. There will be a new procedure that  
Requires that all coaches must have a current  

background check if you use Gila River vehicles,  
facilities, equipment and/or coach youth from the 

community. You must have a 
background check cleared before you can register 

your team for the leagues. To better protect the  
children in the community this procedure was  

implemented. The Background check may take as 
long as two to three weeks that’s why we are giving 

some time to get them done before the seasons start. 
If you have any questions please contact us. 

Please Contact Duane Guy 

@ 520-562-6087 or email: 

Huey.guy.rec@gric.nsn.us 


